
Hiep Nguyen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

John Plescow 
Monday, December 12, 2022 9:23 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: Please review and advise 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 8:34 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

File for docket 20220001? DHood 

From: Maribel Jimenez <mari.jim07@yahoo.com> 

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2022 5:23 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: The FPL raises again 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/12/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11945-2022 

I am writing to you today because actually it's very hard for the people pay their bills and eat too. I think 
the FPL raise is abusive because people will be at a point where they have to evaluate if pay their bills or put 
food on the table. I hope you can help fighting for us. The living cost is very high and everybody needs to live. 
Best regards Maribel Jimenez. 

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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